1

REPORT 3 - 2021

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE

The Heritage Advisory Committee presents its third report for 2021 and recommends:

HAC-0018-2021

That the property at 451 Temagami, which is listed on the City's Heritage Register, is not worthy of heritage designation, and consequently, that the owner's request to demolish proceed through the applicable process, as per the Corporate Report from the Commissioner of Community Services dated February 23, 2021.

(HAC-0018-2021)

(Ward 2)

HAC-0019-2021

- That the request to alter the heritage designated property at 42 Peter Street South as per the Corporate Report from the Commissioner of Community Services dated February 23, 2021, be approved.
- 2. That the Memorandum dated February 26, 2021 from John Dunlop, Manager, Heritage Planning and Indigenous Relations, entitled "42 Peter Street South (Ward 1)" be received.
- 3. That the drawings attached in the Memorandum dated February 26, 2021 from John Dunlop, Manager, Heritage Planning and Indigenous Relations entitled "42 Peter Street South (Ward 1)" replace the drawings that form part of the Corporate Report entitled "Request to Alter a Heritage Designated Property: 42 Peter Street South (Ward 1)".

(HAC-0019-2021)

(Ward 1)

HAC-0020-2021

That the Memorandum dated February 1, 2021 by Paul Damaso, Director, Culture Division regarding 3265 Principals Road be received for information.

(HAC-0020-2021)

(Ward 8)